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Right here, we have countless book hugh
hefner biography and collections to check
out. We additionally present variant types
and also type of the books to browse. The
within acceptable limits book, fiction,
history, novel, scientific research, as
without difficulty as various additional
sorts of books are readily comprehensible
here.
As this hugh hefner biography, it ends going
on physical one of the favored books hugh
hefner biography collections that we have.
This is why you remain in the best website to
look the amazing ebook to have.
Biography : Hugh Hefner (Documentary) - The
Best Documentary Ever Hugh Hefner: The Most
Envied Man In The World America's Book of
Secrets: Go Inside the Playboy Mansion (S1,
E6) | Full Episode | History Playboy Success
Story | Hugh Hefner Biography | American
Playboy | Playmate | Startup Stories
Joe Rogan Experience #1512 - Ben ShapiroFacts
And History About Hugh Hefner The
Controversial Truth of Playboy \u0026 Hugh
Hefner (Pt. II) Inside the Legendary Playboy
Mansion: 12 Bedrooms, 21 Bathrooms and All
the History Holly Madison Responds to Hugh
Hefner and Kendra Wilkinson’s Backlash Hugh
Hefner's Final Days: He Had Not Been Well for
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the Last Year Holly Madison on Hugh Hefner's
Bedroom Antics | People Hugh Hefner on
Letterman, May 15, 1985 Hugh Hefner's
philosophy on life Girls Hugh Hefner Has
Dated What Hugh Hefner's Girlfriends Look
Like Today Robin Leach interviews Hugh Hefner
and Crystal Harris Sleazy Secrets from Inside
the Playboy Mansion Playboy's Hugh Hefner,
Empire of Skin Holly Madison Finally Pulls
Back The Curtains of The Playboy Mansion +
Speaks on Hugh Hefner Hugh Hefner's Son Tells
Us What It Was Like Growing Up In The Playboy
Mansion THE DISGUSTING TRUTH BEHIND HUGH
HEFNER 1970s Tour of the Playboy Mansion HUGH
HEFNER - BIOGRAPHY PLAYBOY PARTY: HUGH M.
HEFNER LUXURY LIFE ? BILLIONAIRES CLUB ?
LUXURY ? Hugh Hefner Net Worth \u0026
Biography 2018 | Playboy Salary \u0026
Earnings! Disturbing Things Everyone Just
Ignores About Hugh Hefner Here's Why Holly
Madison Isn't Paying Tribute to Hugh Hefner
Playboy: How Hugh Hefner Built His Empire
What I liked about Hugh Hefner (biography).
What they don't say about Playboy Kendra
Wilkinson talks Hugh Hefner, drugs, sex Hugh
Hefner Biography
Hugh Marston Hefner was an American magazine
publisher. He was the founder and editor-inchief of Playboy magazine, a publication with
revealing photographs and articles that
provoked charges of obscenity. The first
issue of Playboy was published in 1953
featuring Marilyn Monroe in a nude calendar
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shoot; it sold over 50,000 copies. Hefner
extended the Playboy brand into a world
network of Playboy Clubs. He also resided in
luxury mansions where Playboy "playmates"
shared his wild partying life, f
Hugh Hefner - Wikipedia
Hugh Marston Hefner, born on April 9, 1926,
in Chicago, Illinois, was the eldest of two
sons born to Grace and Glenn Hefner, who were
strict Methodists. Hefner went to Sayre
Elementary School and...
Hugh Hefner - Wife, Children & Death Biography
Hugh Hefner, in full Hugh Marston Hefner,
(born April 9, 1926, Chicago, Illinois,
U.S.—died September 27, 2017, Los Angeles,
California), American magazine publisher and
entrepreneur who founded (1953) Playboy
magazine. After serving in the U.S. Army
(1944–46), Hefner attended the University of
Illinois, graduating in 1949.
Hugh Hefner | Biography, Facts, & Playboy |
Britannica
Hugh Hefner was born on April 9, 1926 in
Chicago, Illinois, USA as Hugh Marston
Hefner. He was a producer, known for Hop
(2011), Miss March (2009) and The Girls in
the Band (2011). He was married to Crystal
Hefner, Kimberley Conrad and Mildred
Williams. He died on September 27, 2017 in
Holmby Hills, Los Angeles, California, USA.
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Hugh Hefner - Biography - IMDb
Hugh Hefner was an American adult magazine
publisher best known for being the founder of
Playboy Enterprises. He is credited to have
revolutionized the adult entertainment
industry with the introduction of the
‘Playboy’ magazine and eventually extended
his enterprise to include television and
internet ventures.
Hugh Hefner Biography - Childhood, Life
Achievements ...
HUGH M. HEFNER BIOGRAPHY Playboy Founder and
Editor-in-Chief, Hugh M. Hefner, was a true
visionary, who in 1953 set out to create a
sophisticated men’s magazine that inspired a
media empire. Six decades later, the empire
he created remains one of the most
recognizable brands in the world.
HEF'S BIOGRAPHY | HMH Foundation - Hugh M.
Hefner Foundation
Hefner was born into a Methodist family, to
Glenn Hefner, an accountant, and Grace
(Swanson) Hefner, a teacher, on April 9, 1926
in Chicago, Illinois. He was raised in
Woodlawn , Chicago. Hefner served in the US
Army (1944 - 1946).
Hugh Hefner - Simple English Wikipedia, the
free encyclopedia
Hugh Hefner was born into a Methodist family,
to Glenn Hefner, an accountant, and Grace
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(Swanson) Hefner, a teacher, on April 9, 1926
in Chicago, Illinois, USA. He had a younger
brother, Keith (1929–2016). His mother was of
Swedish ancestry, and his father was German
and English. He was raised in Woodlawn,
Chicago.
Hugh Hefner Biography • American Magazine
Publisher ...
Hugh Marston Hefner (born Aprile 9, 1926;
died September 27, 2017) was an American
adult magazine publisher, businessman, an a
well-kent Playboy. He died September 27, 2017
in Beverly Hills at 91 year auld.
Hugh Hefner - Wikipedia
Hefner created the Hugh M. Hefner First
Amendment Award in honor of her father, and
has helped to raise $30 million to build the
CORE Center in Chicago, the first outpatient
facility in the Midwest for people with AIDS.
Christie Hefner - Wikipedia
Hefner was born into a family of strict
Methodists teachers, which inadvertently,
developed the fanatical rebellion inside him.
Though he had an exceptional IQ of 152, he
was an average student. He was a born
publisher as at the tender age of 8, he
started a school newspaper called ‘The
Pepper.’
Hugh Hefner Age, Wife, Death Cause, Family,
Biography ...
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Hugh Hefner (born 1926), founder and
publisher of Playboy magazine, helped usher
in a new era of openness in American Culture.
When Playboy first hit the newsstands in
1953, it represented a new openness about
sexuality that was beginning to influence
American life.
Hugh Hefner Facts - Biography
In January 2009, Crystal started dating Hugh
Hefner, who was 60 years her senior. She
joined the Shannon twins after his previous
"number one girlfriend", Holly Madison, had
ended their seven-year relationship. On
December 24, 2010, she became engaged to
Hefner, to become his third wife.
Crystal Hefner - Wikipedia
Hefner was born on September 4, 1991, in Los
Angeles, California to Hugh Hefner
(1926-2017) and Kimberley Conrad. He grew up
in a mansion adjacent to the Playboy Mansion,
which was purchased by his father after his
parents separated. Hefner graduated from Ojai
Valley School in 2009 and received a
bachelor's degree from Chapman University in
2015.
Cooper Hefner - Wikipedia
Hefner was an American magazine publisher,
editor, and businessman best known as the
editor-in-chief and publisher of Playboy
magazine, which he started in 1953. He was
also the founder and chief creative officer
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of the publishing group who operates the
magazine, Playboy Enterprises. Advertisement.
Hugh Hefner’s Wiki: Cause of Death, Wife, Net
Worth, Kids ...
Hugh Hefner was a famous American magazine
publisher, who was born on April 9, 1926. As
a person born on this date, Hugh Hefner is
listed in our database as the 4th most
popular celebrity for the day (April 9) and
the 5th most popular for the year (1926).
People born on April 9 fall under the Zodiac
sign of Aries, the Ram.
Hugh Hefner - Celebrity biography, zodiac
sign and famous ...
Hugh Marston Hefner (April 9, 1926 – September 27, 2017) was an American businessman,
magazine publisher, and playboy. He was the
founder of Playboy and editor-in-chief of the
magazine, which he founded in 1953.
Hugh Hefner — Wikipedia Republished // WIKI 2
Hugh Hefner: Playboy, Activist and Rebel is a
2009 documentary film directed by Brigitte
Berman about Hugh Hefner, creator of Playboy
magazine. Berman previously directed the
Academy Award-winning documentary Artie Shaw:
Time Is All You've Got.

The real Hugh Hefner-the extraordinary inside
story of an American icon "Riveting... Watts
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packs in plenty of gasp-inducing
passages."-Newark Star Ledger "Like it or
not, Hugh Hefner has affected all of us, so I
treasured learning about how and why in the
sober biography."-Chicago Sun Times "This is
a fun book. How could it not be? Watts aims
to give a full account of the man, his
magazine and their place in social history.
Playboy is no longer the cultural force it
used to be, but it made a stamp on
society."-Associated Press "In Steven Watts'
exhaustive, illuminating biography Mr.
Playboy, Hefner's ideal for living -- marked
by his allegiances to Tarzan, Freud, PepsiCola and jazz -- proves to be a kind of gloss
on the Protestant work ethic."-Los Angeles
TimesGorgeous young women in revealing poses;
extravagant mansion parties packed with
celebrities; a hot-tub grotto, elegant
smoking jackets, and round rotating beds; the
hedonistic pursuit of uninhibited sex. Put
these images together and a single name
springs to mind-Hugh Hefner. From his
spectacular launch of Playboy magazine and
the dizzying expansion of his leisure empire
to his recent television hit The Girls Next
Door, the publisher has attracted public
attention and controversy for decades. But
how did a man who is at once socially astute
and morally unconventional, part Bill Gates
and part Casanova, also evolve into a figure
at the forefront of cultural change?In Mr.
Playboy, historian and biographer Steven
Watts argues that, in the process of becoming
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fabulously wealthy and famous, Hefner has
profoundly altered American life and values.
Granted unprecedented access to the man and
his enterprise, Watts traces Hef's life and
career from his midwestern, Methodist
upbringing and the first publication of
Playboy in 1953 through the turbulent
sixties, self-indulgent seventies,
reactionary eighties, and traditionalist
nineties, up to the present. He reveals that
Hefner, from the beginning, believed he could
overturn social norms and take America with
him.This fascinating portrait illustrates
four ways in which Hefner and Playboy stood
at the center of several cultural upheavals
that remade the postwar United States. The
publisher played a crucial role in the sexual
revolution that upended traditional notions
of behavior and expectation regarding sex. He
emerged as one of the most influential
advocates of a rapidly developing consumer
culture, flooding Playboy readers with images
of material abundance and a leisurely
lifestyle. He proved instrumental-with his
influential magazine, syndicated television
shows, fashionable nightclubs, swanky
resorts, and movie and musical projects-in
making popular culture into a dominant force
in many people's lives. Ironically, Hefner
also became a controversial force in the
movement for women's rights. Although
advocating women's sexual freedom and their
liberation from traditional family
constraints, the publisher became a whipping
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boy for feminists who viewed him as a prophet
for a new kind of male domination.Throughout,
Watts offers singular insights into the real
man behind the flamboyant public persona. He
shows Hefner's personal dichotomies-the
pleasure seeker and the workaholic, the
consort of countless Playmates and the
genuine romantic, the family man and the
Gatsby-like host of lavish parties at his
Chicago and Los Angeles mansions who enjoys
well-publicized affairs with numerous
Playmates, the fan of life's simple pleasures
who hobnobs with the Hollywood
elite.Punctuated throughout with descriptions
and anecdotes of life at the Playboy
Mansions, Mr. Playboy tells the compelling
and uniquely American story of how one person
with a provocative idea, a finger on the
pulse of popular opinion, and a passion for
his work altered the course of modern
history. Spans from Hefner's childhood to the
launch of Playboy magazine and the expansion
of the Playboy empire to the present Puts
Hefner's life and work into the cultural
context of American life from the midtwentieth-century onwards Contains over 50
B/W and color photos, including an actual
fold-out centerfold
The real Hugh Hefner-the extraordinary inside
story of an American icon "Riveting... Watts
packs in plenty of gasp-inducing
passages."-Newark Star Ledger "Like it or
not, Hugh Hefner has affected all of us, so I
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treasured learning about how and why in the
sober biography."-Chicago Sun Times "This is
a fun book. How could it not be? Watts aims
to give a full account of the man, his
magazine and their place in social history.
Playboy is no longer the cultural force it
used to be, but it made a stamp on
society."-Associated Press "In Steven Watts'
exhaustive, illuminating biography Mr.
Playboy, Hefner's ideal for living -- marked
by his allegiances to Tarzan, Freud, PepsiCola and jazz -- proves to be a kind of gloss
on the Protestant work ethic."-Los Angeles
TimesGorgeous young women in revealing poses;
extravagant mansion parties packed with
celebrities; a hot-tub grotto, elegant
smoking jackets, and round rotating beds; the
hedonistic pursuit of uninhibited sex. Put
these images together and a single name
springs to mind-Hugh Hefner. From his
spectacular launch of Playboy magazine and
the dizzying expansion of his leisure empire
to his recent television hit The Girls Next
Door, the publisher has attracted public
attention and controversy for decades. But
how did a man who is at once socially astute
and morally unconventional, part Bill Gates
and part Casanova, also evolve into a figure
at the forefront of cultural change?In Mr.
Playboy, historian and biographer Steven
Watts argues that, in the process of becoming
fabulously wealthy and famous, Hefner has
profoundly altered American life and values.
Granted unprecedented access to the man and
Page 11/20

Online Library Hugh Hefner Biography
his enterprise, Watts traces Hef's life and
career from his midwestern, Methodist
upbringing and the first publication of
Playboy in 1953 through the turbulent
sixties, self-indulgent seventies,
reactionary eighties, and traditionalist
nineties, up to the present. He reveals that
Hefner, from the beginning, believed he could
overturn social norms and take America with
him.This fascinating portrait illustrates
four ways in which Hefner and Playboy stood
at the center of several cultural upheavals
that remade the postwar United States. The
publisher played a crucial role in the sexual
revolution that upended traditional notions
of behavior and expectation regarding sex. He
emerged as one of the most influential
advocates of a rapidly developing consumer
culture, flooding Playboy readers with images
of material abundance and a leisurely
lifestyle. He proved instrumental-with his
influential magazine, syndicated television
shows, fashionable nightclubs, swanky
resorts, and movie and musical projects-in
making popular culture into a dominant force
in many people's lives. Ironically, Hefner
also became a controversial force in the
movement for women's rights. Although
advocating women's sexual freedom and their
liberation from traditional family
constraints, the publisher became a whipping
boy for feminists who viewed him as a prophet
for a new kind of male domination.Throughout,
Watts offers singular insights into the real
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man behind the flamboyant public persona. He
shows Hefner's personal dichotomies-the
pleasure seeker and the workaholic, the
consort of countless Playmates and the
genuine romantic, the family man and the
Gatsby-like host of lavish parties at his
Chicago and Los Angeles mansions who enjoys
well-publicized affairs with numerous
Playmates, the fan of life's simple pleasures
who hobnobs with the Hollywood
elite.Punctuated throughout with descriptions
and anecdotes of life at the Playboy
Mansions, Mr. Playboy tells the compelling
and uniquely American story of how one person
with a provocative idea, a finger on the
pulse of popular opinion, and a passion for
his work altered the course of modern
history. Spans from Hefner's childhood to the
launch of Playboy magazine and the expansion
of the Playboy empire to the present Puts
Hefner's life and work into the cultural
context of American life from the midtwentieth-century onwards Contains over 50
B/W and color photos, including an actual
fold-out centerfold
Hugh Hefner was an American publisher. He was
best known as the editor-in-chief of Playboy
magazine, which he founded in 1953, and as
chief creative officer of Playboy
Enterprises, the publishing group that
operates the magazine. An advocate of sexual
liberation and freedom of expression, Hefner
was a political activist and philanthropist
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in several other causes and public issues. In
January 1952, Hefner left his job as a
copywriter for Esquire after he was denied a
$5 raise. In 1953, he took out a mortgage,
generating a bank loan of $600, and raised
$8,000 from 45 investors, including $1,000
from his mother ("Not because she believed in
the venture," he told E! in 2006, "but
because she believed in her son."), to launch
Playboy, which was initially going to be
called Stag Party. The first issue, published
in December 1953, featured Marilyn Monroe
from her 1949 nude calendar shoot and sold
over 50,000 copies. (Hefner, who never met
Monroe, bought the crypt next to hers at the
Westwood Village Memorial Park Cemetery in
1992 for $75,000.) After the Charles Beaumont
science fiction short story "The Crooked Man"
was rejected by Esquire magazine in 1955,
Hefner agreed to publish the story in
Playboy. The story highlighted straight men
being persecuted in a world where
homosexuality was the norm. After the
magazine received angry letters, Hefner wrote
a response to criticism where he said, "If it
was wrong to persecute heterosexuals in a
homosexual society then the reverse was
wrong, too." In 1961, Hefner watched Dick
Gregory perform at the Herman Roberts Show
Bar in Chicago. Based on that performance,
Hefner hired Gregory to work at the Chicago
Playboy Club; Gregory attributed the
subsequent launch of his career to that
night. On June 4, 1963, Hefner was arrested
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for promoting obscene literature after an
issue of Playboy that featured nude shots of
Jayne Mansfield was published. The case went
to trial and resulted in a hung jury.
Following the remarkable success of the 50th
year anniversary edition, we're pleased to
present Playboy: Centerfolds, 60th
Anniversary Edition. The content remains the
same—every Centerfold from every issue.
That's over 600 beauties with additional
Centerfolds through the present to make this
Playboy's most complete photographic volume
to date. Hefner introduces the book and
literary luminaries including Paul Theroux,
Jay McInerney, and Daphne Merkin comment on
the social mores and cultural climate of each
decade. This chronological collection
provides an unparalleled view of our evolving
appreciation of the female form: from the
fifties fantasy of voluptuous blondes to the
tawny beach girls of the seventies to the
groomed and toned women of today. Playboy:
Centerfolds, 60th Anniversary Edition is a
breathtaking tour de force.
When this beach bunny caught the eye of Hugh
Hefner at an L.A. nightclub, Izabella St.
James was looking for a fun break from
studying for the bar. As the latest
Girlfriend of the Playboy founder, her
''break'' lasted two years, but life behind
the gates of the Playboy Mansion was anything
but fun. Sure there were parties, presents,
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puppies, and plastic surgery; but there was
also a curfew, a strict regimen of who sits
where on movie night, limited contact with
the outside world, and a sex life that was
anything but wild and crazy. While the E!
reality show, The Girls Next Door, has been a
ratings hit, each of the three Playboy
Bunnies in the series has since left the
Mansion in newsworthy ways: one is engaged to
a football player, and Hugh's ''main''
Girlfriend has finally understood that there
would be no fairy-tale marriage and family
with the man she literally transformed her
life for. Izabella was there to witness how
each of these relationships formed, where
each Girlfriend fell in the pecking - and bed
- order, and when, exactly, the fabled life
turned shabby and cheap. From catfights to
sneaking in boyfriends, from high-profile
guests in the Grotto to the bizarre rituals
of the octogenarian at the center of the
sexual revolution, Bunny Tales is
compulsively readable and endlessly
entertaining!
The shocking, never-before-told story of the
bizarre world inside the legendary Playboy
Mansion—and, finally, the secret truth about
the man who holds the key—from one of the few
people who truly knows: Hef’s former #1
girlfriend and star of The Girls Next Door A
spontaneous decision at age twenty-one
transformed small-town Oregon girl Holly Sue
Cullen into Holly Madison, Hugh Hefner’s #1
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girlfriend. But like Alice’s journey into
Wonderland, after Holly plunged down the
rabbit hole, what seemed like a fairytale
life inside the Playboy Mansion—including Alist celebrity parties and her own #1-rated
television show for four years—quickly
devolved into an oppressive routine of strict
rules, manipulation, and battles with
ambitious, backstabbing bunnies. Life inside
the notorious Mansion wasn’t a dream at
all—and quickly became her nightmare. After
losing her identity, her sense of self-worth,
and her hope for the future, Holly found
herself sitting alone in a bathtub
contemplating suicide. But instead of ending
her life, Holly chose to take charge of it.
In this shockingly candid and surprisingly
moving memoir, this thoughtful and
introspective woman opens up about life
inside the Mansion, the drugs, the sex, the
abuse, the infamous parties, and her real
behind-the-scenes life with Bridget, Kendra,
and, of course, Mr. Playboy himself. With
great courage, Holly shares the details of
her subsequent troubled relationship, landing
her own successful television series, and the
hard work of healing, including her turn on
Dancing with the Stars. A cautionary tale and
a celebration of personal empowerment, Down
the Rabbit Hole reminds us of the importance
of fighting for our dreams—and finding the
life we deserve.
You are six years old. Every day after school
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your father takes you to a sprawling castle
filled with exotic animals, bowls of candy,
and half-naked women catering to your every
need. You have your own room. You have new
friends. You have an uncle Hef who's always
there for you. Welcome to the world of
Playground, the true story of a young girl
who grew up inside the Playboy Mansion. By
the time she was fourteen, she'd done
countless drugs, had a secret affair with
Hef's girlfriend, and was already losing her
grip on reality. Schoolwork, family, and
"ordinary people" had no meaning behind the
iron gates of the Mansion, where celebrities
frolicked, pool parties abounded, and her own
father—Hugh Hefner's personal physician and
best friend, the man nicknamed "Dr. Feel
Good"—typically held court. Every day was a
party, every night was an adventure, and
through it all was a young girl falling
faster and faster down the rabbit hole—trying
desperately hard not to get lost.

Hugh Hefner, the Playboy of the Western
World, was a visionary publisher, an empirebuilder, an avatar of pleasure, and a pajamaclad pipe-smoker with a pre-coital grin.
Although lauded by millions of avid readers,
he was denounced by feminists for exploiting
women, and defined as "the father of sex
addiction," "a huckster," "a lecherous lowbrow feeder of our vices," "a misogynist,"
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and, near the end of his life, "a symbol of
priapic senility." This ground-breaking
biography, the latest in Blood Moon's awardwinning string of outrageously unvarnished
myth-busters, is the first published since
Hefner's death at the age of 91 in 2017. It
is a provocative saga, rich in tantalizing,
often shocking detail--not recommended for
the rigidly sanctimonious or for the faint of
heart.
KENDRA BARES ALL Fans of the E! smash hit
series The Girls Next Door fell in love with
sporty Playboy beauty Kendra Wilkinson’s
care- free spirit, infectious laugh, and downto-earth nature. Now that she’s moved out of
the world’s most famous bachelor pad and into
her own delightfully chaotic world on Kendra
as wife to NFL star Hank Baskett and mother
to their newborn son, we’ve watched her
hilarious antics as she adjusts to domestic
life. But how much do we really know about
the fun-loving star? In this humorous and
optimistic, sometimes heartbreaking, but
always unfailingly honest memoir, Kendra
reveals the highs and lows of her
extraordinary journey. She wasn’t always the
quintessential girl next door. Before she was
a reality television superstar, Hugh Hefner’s
girlfriend, or one of the most popular
Playboy cover models ever, Kendra was an
athletic tomboy whose father walked out on
her family when she was a little girl. She
grew into a rebellious teenager with a
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serious drug habit before she quit cold
turkey and beat the odds to graduate from a
high school that almost didn’t give her a
second (or third, or fourth) chance.
Following her rocky teenage years, an out-ofthe- blue phone call from Hugh Hefner changed
everything. Kendra dishes candidly about life
in the Playboy Mansion: the sex, the parties,
the show, and even her relationships with her
Girls Next Door costars—Hef, Holly, and
Bridget. She tells the true story about how
she and Hank met and built a relationship in
secret while she was still Hef’s girl- friend
and a public face of Playboy. Finally, she
reflects on the slew of unexpected changes in
the short space of a year that have brought
her sliding into home from Playboy party girl
to wife and mother with a blooming Hollywood
career. If you think you’ve seen all of
Kendra, think again. She’s only warming up. .
. .
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